Government of Himachal Pradesh
Irrigation & Public Health Department

No. IPH-A-A(1)-30/2018 Dated: Shimla-171002, 374 July, 2019

NOTIFICATION

In continuation to this Department’s Notification of

even number dated 14.02.2019, the Governor, Himachal Pradesh is

pleased to order the shifting of Administrative control of IPH Section,

Panog from IPH Sub-Division, Haripurdhar, under IPH Division,
Nohradhar to IPH Sub-Division, Rohnat, Division Shillai in Distt.

Sirmour in the Irrigation & Public Health Department, with immediate

effect, in the public interest.

BY ORDER

Dr. R.N. Batta
Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. As above  Dated: Shimla-171002, the 27K July, 2019

Copy to :-

1. The Accountant General (Audit) H.P., Shimla-171003.

2. The Accountant General (A&E) H.P., Shimla-171003.

3. The Engineer-in-Chief, IPH Department, Jal Shakti Bhawan,
Tutikandi Shimla-171005.

4. The Engineer-in-Chief (Project) Fatehpur, District Kangra.

5. All Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineers/Executive Engineers
[PH Department, Himachal Pradesh.

6. Guard File/ Spare copies.

e,
(Mahi Pal Verma)
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Phone No.0177-2880484



